
To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission 
From: Matt Catanzarite 
Subject: THANK YOU! For your Healthy Streets efforts 
Date: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 
 
I love the Healthy Streets initiative and am incredibly thankful that they have been brought back again 
this year with many improvements.  As someone who bikes, walks and drives through many of the 
project areas, I can happily say that I find them to encourage safety for all road users.   
 
Please keep doing what you do so well!  
 
Matthew Catanzarite 
 


